
ST MARY’S PRIMARY SCHOOL, CUSHENDALL 
 

PARENT INFORMATION – JUNE 2018 

 
 

Walk To School Days   
Well done to everyone who has taken part in our ‘Walk To School Days’ so far this year. Hopefully you will be 
able to join us on our final ‘Walk To School Days’ which take place tomorrow Friday 8th June and Friday 22nd 
June - the usual adult supervision arrangements apply. In the meantime, remember to keep up the good work 
and encourage your child/children to walk to and from school every day, especially during this lovely weather.  
 
Nursery Induction   
The Induction Meeting for parents of children due to start Nursery on 29th August 2018 will be held in the 
school assembly hall next Wednesday 13th June at 6.30p.m. The meeting will last approx. 30/45minutes and it 
is important that all parents are there, if at all possible. 
 
Primary 7 Leaver’s Mass and Assembly    
Parents of our Primary 7 pupils are invited to join us for a special Mass and assembly at 1.30p.m. on Friday 15th 
June. in the school assembly hall. It would be really lovely if every P.7 child could have a parent or any other 
family member present at this special event as we mark the end of your children’s time with us in St Mary’s. 
 
N.B. In order to let all teachers go to the Mass children in Primaries 1-6 will go home after lunch at 1.00p.m. 
 
End Of Year Annual Reports    
Annual Reports will be sent home with all children on Friday 22nd June. Any parent wishing to meet with a 
class teacher to discuss the report should contact the office as soon as possible after this date. 
 
Prize Day  
Everyone is invited to join us for our annual prize giving at 10.00a.m. on Wednesday 20th June in the assembly 
hall. Can I please make a final appeal for any trophies won last year to be returned to Mrs Black on/before next 
Wednesday 13th June. 
 
‘St Mary’s Got Talent’   
The auditions are now over and the finalists have been selected for ‘St Mary’s Got Talent’ on Thursday 21st 
June. The show will take place in our assembly hall and begin at 6.30p.m. Tickets will be available from the 
school office (Adults: £3 and Child: £1.50) on Wednesday 13th June. It promises to be a great show so please 
get your tickets early to avoid disappointment.  
 
Lost Property   
There are quite a number of jumpers, t-shirts, shorts etc. which have been left in school and are now in our lost 
property box in Sharon’s office. Please check if anything belongs to your child before the end of term as any 
unclaimed items will be taken to Vincent’s Charity Shop in Dalriada at the end of June. 
 
 
Important Dates 
Friday 15th June  -    School ends at 1.00p.m. for children in Primaries 1-6 
Friday 29th June  -    Summer Holidays – School & Nursery will close at 11.30a.m. 
 
 
 
Mrs Anne Smart     
Principal 

 


